
 



 

 



 

 

 
Q: What if the flight has already no-showed as I was not able to cancel in time?  

A: If you had a flight departing between March 3, 2020 and March 22, 2020 and your flight coupons are in 

USED/FLWN status as a result of a no-show, please call the Travel Support team at      to have your flight coupons 



reopened. For GDS and WestJet Agent users, coupon status will be reopened and remain as a credit for future use. 

Due to high volume of requests for no-shows, it may take four to six weeks before you see the coupon reopened. 



 



 

 


